
Decision 2018/213 

Application of the non-governmental organization US Committee for Human Rights in 

North Korea for consultative status with the Economic and Social Council  

At its 17th plenary meeting, on 17 April 2018, the Economic and Social Council decided 

to grant special consultative status to the non-governmental organization US Committee for 

Human Rights in North Korea.


